Staff Assembly Summary

4/7/15

Polly Ford Conference Room, West Center

Meeting called to order at 2:00 p.m.

Members present: Margaret Williamson, Jeanie Faris, Grant Scurry, Rosanne Wallace, Maria D'Agostino, TJ Carney, Kelly Shelton, Jill Simpson, Kelly McGinnis, Niki Behr, Laura Little, Rebecca Best

Members absent: Sharen DuBard

MDA lock-up on April 29

The committee suggested Walter Hardin to represent Winthrop for this event. Margaret will follow up with him to see if that fits his schedule.

Next Staff Conference Meeting

We will be joined by Eduardo Prieto to provide updates on the strategic plan and other related information and also Karen Jones to provide an update on the Competitive Compensation Committee.

Assembly representative for the Professional Development Committee

Laura Little volunteered to be the staff assembly representative.

Summer meetings

Staff Assembly agreed that continuing the meetings during the summer would keep the staff engaged in the process and informed on current issues.

Committee Updates

Media & Communications

Maria emails the committee representative 2 weeks before publishing for updates so make sure to discuss in your meetings so that the information can be included in the newsletter.

Recognition

Employee of the Month for February was featured in the last newsletter. They are reviewing March EOM nominations and taking nominations for April's EOM.

Recipients will be acknowledged in the staff conference as well all those nominated.

Recipients will be presented with a gift basket at the conference.

Elections

We will be calling for nominations for three positions: 2 from student affairs to replace Margaret Williamson and Rosanne Wallace and 1 from Athletics to replace Sharen DuBard.

Other

At the next staff assembly meeting, we will be voting on the Vice Chair position. Grant Scurry will fill the position of Chair due to Margaret Williamson's retirement in May.

Meeting Adjourned at 3:00 p.m.